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26/04/2023  11:26:402023/1659/T SUPPRT Lisa We live on Platts Lane and the sycamores in the gardens of number 10 and 12 Hollycroft Avenue greatly 

impact the daylight available in the gardens of 24, 26 and 28 Platts Lane. The sycamores in the garden of 12 

Hollycroft were pollarded a few metres at the end of 2022, but unfortunately it made little to no improvement to 

daylight being let in. Indeed the garden of 26 Platts Lane has no grass whatsoever in the garden now as it 

receives no light at all. The sycamores completely overpower the area together with the laurels which 

overgrow into Platts Lane as Hollycroft gardens are raised above us. 

We fully support this application and are extremely grateful to the owners for this application.  It would be nice 

if it was pollarded all the way around to improve daylight for the owners of Platts Lane, but something is better 

than nothing. Thank you.
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